
 
 
 

CAMPUS ADVISORY 

Monday, January 25, 2016 

 

The El Camino College Police Department reports that a faculty member received 
threats via social media during 2015. At 8:50 a.m. on December 26, 2015, a faculty 
member reported that she had just discovered threats from a former student posted on 
her personal Facebook account. Investigation by ECC Police revealed that the suspect 
was a student. The suspect was arrested and charged with making terrorist threats. The 
suspect is currently free on bail and the case is under review by the District Attorney’s 
Office. A civil restraining order was denied by a judge on January 20, 2016. Extra 
patrols have been deployed on campus.  

Important Safety Reminders 

 Have keys in hand before walking to your car 

 Always be aware of your surroundings – remember the use of electronic 
music  listening devices and cell phones may significantly distract you  

 Don’t walk alone – use the buddy system  

 In an emergency, dial 9-1-1 from a landline phone, 310-660-3100 from a cell phone, 
or use a campus “Code Blue” emergency phone 

 Night students and faculty are encouraged to park in the same general area as other 
faculty or students with night classes in their building; this provides the opportunity 
for a group of students and faculty to walk to their cars after dark  

 Immediately report any suspicious activity to campus police 

 

 

If you see something, say something 

BE AWARE. BE SAFE. 
 


